PILGRIMAGE VISIT GROUP OF
COMMUNITIES OF NORTHERN
ISRAEL TO THE PATRIARCHATE

On Saturday, March 24 / April 6, 2024, His Beatitude, our
Father, and Patriarch of Jerusalem Theophilos received a group
of 400 people, mostly young but also middle-aged and elderly
from the Communities of the Patriarchate of the Upper Galilee
region under the reverend Priest of the city of Kufr Yassif
Fr. Farah Farah.

They thanked His Beatitude for His support to them. They asked
for His blessing for the celebration of the Feast of the
Annunciation and the Adoration of the Cross and for the visit
to the Church of the Resurrection, the Holy Sepulchre, and the
Holy Golgotha.

His Beatitude blessed them and wished them the rest of the
Holy and Great Lent in health, humility, and all virtues. He
also gave each of them a copy of the New Testament in the
Arabic language.
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